VGP: Notice on Decision of tax-arrears collection
On 29/01/2015, The Vegetexco Port Joint Stock Company announced notice on decision of tax-arrears collection as follows:

Currently, the Company does not accept some items in the Decision and is appealing to HCMC Tax Agency for investment preference when participating in stock market.

